
 

 ARCHDIOCESE OF BIRMINGHAM 
The Catholic Schools Inspectorate would like to invite suitably qualified practising 

Catholics to join their inspection team in the Archdiocese of Birmingham 

Applicants must: 

• be a practising Catholic 

• be committed to and understand the ethos and educational mission of the Catholic 

Church  

• either have recent successful experience of senior leadership or leadership of 

religious education in Catholic schools, academies, and colleges 

• or be a current or recent holder of an equivalent high-level leadership or advisory 

position within a relevant education setting 

• have recent and relevant experience and up to date knowledge of leading the 

Catholic life and mission, religious education, and collective worship in a Catholic 

School  

• secure an enhanced DBS check and be registered on the Update Service 

• have permission from their school governors, trust board or employer to carry out 

this work where applicable. 

They will be willing and able to: 

• undertake at least one inspection per term 

• work confidently and co-operatively within a team of inspectors 

• prepare conscientiously for an inspection 

• inspect a school with confidentiality, integrity, and objectivity  

• report on findings honestly and accurately both orally and in writing 

• attend national and regional training. 

Closing Date for Applications: Thursday 16 December 2021, 12 noon 

INSPECTORS REQUIRED 

£500 PER DAY AS A LEAD INSPECTOR 
OR £300 PER DAY AS A TEAM INSPECTOR 

Further information from:  Ben McArdle, Senior Adviser for Section 48 Inspections 

      b.mcardle@bdes.org.uk  

mailto:b.mcardle@bdes.org.uk

